Liberty County Transit Coordination Plan for Fiscal Year 2025

[bookmark: _GoBack]Liberty County Transit operates in rural Northcentral Montana within and around Liberty County. Liberty County Transit is a demand response system that currently operates Monday through Friday in the towns of Chester and Joplin. We also travel to Havre on Tuesdays and Thursdays for medical and shopping and other business. We also travel to Great Falls on Wednesdays for medical appointments and shopping and other business. Our fleet includes a 2005 12-passenger ADA bus with 92651 miles, a 2013 ADA 12-passenger bus with 91630 miles, a 2017 12-passenger ADA bus with 55445 miles, a 2010 ADA minivan with 14867 miles, a 2011 non-ADA minivan with 90497miles, 2013 non-ADA minivan with 92880 miles, a 2022 non-ADA hybrid minivan with 24116 miles. We coordinate with Northern Transit Interlocal when possible to get passengers to Kalispell. When passengers need to go further East than Havre we coordinate with Northcentral Montana Transit in Havre to make that connection. We also transport to meet with Amtrak in Havre or Shelby. We also transport to the airports in Havre and Great Falls Montana.  Our local healthcare facility is now part of the Logan Healthcare system in Kalispell. If demand for trips to Shelby, Cut Bank and Conrad come up we will look at doing a survey and working with Logan Health to try to accommodate rides to those facilities in Shelby, Conrad and Cut Bank. With our current rolling stock it will be difficult to sustain any expansion, but hope new vehicles come before this is an issue.  In Liberty County there are no other operators to coordinate with. Our TAC meetings are open to the public but no one from the public outside of the TAC group has participated. 
